SONEPAT

Circular No. DPSS/BDR /2022-23/03

Dear Parents
Greetings!

It gives us immense pleasure to apprise you all that your ward has well settled at
Delhi Public School Sonepat-Boarding House, a home away from home amidst a
very congenial and healthy atmosphere with complete safety and security.

Over this short span of two weeks, they have gelled-well with their peers. Students
from diverse cultures, living together, sharing and caring for each other have made
the boarding house atmosphere more affable. Their enthusiastic participation in
plethora of cultural and social activities have made the weekend and its evenings
quite colorful.

Furthermore, the respective House Wardens along with the residential teachers
ensure to instill and encourage them for their holistic development, pertaining to self-
discipline, career, academics etc.

Living in a hostel presupposes high degree of integrity, mindfulness, cooperation,
open-mindedness and hard work for their bright future and good image of the
institution.

Regards

H.M. Boarding House

Delhi Public School, Sonepat
E.Mail. : hmboarding @dps.in
Mobile : +91- 9671784777
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